
ENGLISH 420 BUSINESS WRITING

English teaches students the rhetorical principles and writing practices business writing ethically, for multiple audiences,
in a variety of professional.

Build professional ethos through documentation and accountability. You'll be responsible for configuring your
system to access course materials, to read course and participate in online discussions, and to submit your
work. You and your project team members are responsible for updating one another and me about assignment
development and progress. The reading responses will synthesize the readings and your reactions to them,
much like class discussion. The curriculum is informed by current research in rhetoric and professional writing
and is guided by the needs and practices of business, industry, and society at large, as well as by the
expectations of Purdue students and programs. Create recommendation reports, proposals, etc. Our focus will
be a study of the application of business writing principles to the preparation of typical on-the-job writing
assignments. During this project you will learn about the white paper genre through collaborative creation of a
white paper. It is important that all students understand how to help themselves during an emergency. If you
receive a grade of C- or lower in this course, you will need to retake it. Weblogs Much of your writing for this
class will be posted publicly on the Internet to your individual weblog or our community weblog home page.
Keep threads alive and relevant. Workplace writing in networked environments for management contexts.
Questions about a specific section of the course should be directed to the individual instructor. White papers
are used in business, industrial, and governmental contexts to sum up the gist of what s known about a subject
and, often, to market a product. Become proficient participating in the class Drupal space. Academic
dishonesty undermines institutional integrity and threatens the academic fabric of Purdue University. You will
also study and respond to examples from the textbook. Create and integrate effective supporting graphics in
text. The course teaches the rhetorical principles that help students shape their business writing ethically, for
multiple audiences, in a variety of professional situations. Three absences may result in your final grade being
lowered by as much as a letter grade. If at any time you have problems accessing the Internet from home,
you'll need to find a public lab or connection point. The University respects the rights of faculty to teach and
students to learn. Weblog posting assignments will include drafts, project logs, and research notes, among
other types of content. Set up or an alternative that you can access regularly and reliably Become proficient
sending and receiving attachments, resolving file compatibility issues, and following decorum. In other words,
find a way to complete the assignments on time. Through learning, I will strive to become a better person and
a more valuable contributor to society. If you need any assistance now or at any point during the semester,
please do not hesitate to ask. Course will focus on writing as it occurs in an organizational context and will
emphasize writing for specific purposes and audiences, planning, drafting, and revising letters, memos, and
reports. Since you will be working in project teams much of the semester, you also will be required to attend
any scheduled out-of-class meetings with your team to complete course assignments. Think of your comments
and replies as part of a lively class discussion in which everyone participates. Visitors and prospective
students can read our Guide to Online Courses in Professional Writing distance learning to learn about how
this online version of the course is structured. Plagiarism Any act of plagiarism, intentional or unintentional,
will result in severe penalties.


